
  Kent City Community Schools 
    Board of Education Workshop Meeting 
         Monday, June 24, 2024 at 5:30 pm 

 

Board of Education Members Present:  
Bruce Hawley, Rick Stockhill, Derik Miller, Glenn Crabtree, Sandra Vanderhyde-Volkers, and Kyle Larson 

              
Board of Education Members Absent: Stacey Alt 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm by Board President, Bruce Hawley. 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 

ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING 
 
RECOGNITION OF GUESTS 
No audience comments were received. 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
Motion by Sandra Vanderhyde-Volkers, supported by, Kyle Larson to approve the Minutes of the June 10, 2024, Regular Board 
Meeting. 
Passed 6-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Miller, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers and Larson  No: None 
 

ACTION ITEMS 
Motion by Derik Miller, supported by Rick Stockhill, to approve the 2023-24 Final Budget, as presented. 
Passed 6-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Miller, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers and Larson  No: None 
 
Motion by Sandra Vanderhyde-Volkers, supported by Derik Miller, to approve the 2024-25 Proposed Budget, as presented. 
Passed 6-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Miller, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers and Larson  No: None 
 
Motion by Glenn Crabtree, supported by Rick Stockhill, to approve the 2024-25 Non-Union Salaries, as presented. 
Passed 4-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers  No: None  Abstained: Miller and Larson 
 
Motion by Sandra Vanderhyde-Volkers, supported by Derik Miller, to approve the 2024-25 KCEA Contract, as presented. 
Passed 6-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Miller, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers and Larson  No: None 
 
Motion by Kyle Larson, supported by Rick Stockhill, to table the approval of the 2024-25 Kent City Educational Support 
Personnel Association Agreement. 
Passed 6-0 Yes: Hawley, Stockhill, Miller, Crabtree, Vanderhyde-Volkers and Larson  No: None 

 
INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
Board was presented with the student handbooks for the 2024-25 school year to review. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Glenn Crabtree 

Board of Education Secretary 


